
Report from the Immediate Past Delegate: Elaine R.       8-17-13 

 

     Since the Spring Assembly I have continued to share my thoughts on the topic 
suggested by the Northern Hi Lights Editor in the monthly issues of the NHLs. 

     I have continued my work on the Voting Procedures for NYN with the hopes 
that we can make this a workable piece shortly. 

     I have been an active member of the Finance committee and have begun work 
on the committee to look at developing a policy and a procedure for working with 
members involved in service work who are unable to fulfill the responsibilities of 
the position. 

    I have prepared a list of suggested materials to be included in the NYN notebook 
for Officers, coordinators and DRs. A copy of these suggestions will be shared 
with you today. 


